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Dear Ms Coppinger, 

We were asked to comment on a Parliamentary Question directed to the Minister for Health 

on mislaid letters at the National Gender Service. 

With respect to the question, in 2021 mislaid letters were discovered by administrative staff. 

There is no clear evidence that the misplaced letters affected patient care or caused harm to 

any individuals or patients as a result of misplaced or unfiled documents. 

We trust the above is useful in answering this query. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Dr Yagoub Gader, 

Consultant Endocrinologist, St Columcilles Hospital Loughlinstown 


